
Minutes 

Program Committee 

EHLS 

April 11, 2016 

Present: Joanne Roczniak, Celina Nelan, Lucille Gardner, and Michael Gilroy. 

Absent: Andrea Pascal 

Unfinished Business: 

 September 5th meeting of Program Committee will be Tuesday, September 6th, at 5:30 at EHFPL. 

 Technology classes have been well received. The next class’s topic will Tablets and Smartphones 

and will be on April 20th, beginning at 4:00 PM. Beginning in May, Leos want to continue Tech classes on 

the 4th Wednesday of each month from 4:30 – 6:00. 

 Captain Comer Celebration Planning continues. The next Planning Committee meeting will be 

April 28th, 7:00 PM, at the Rathbun. 

 Teen Lock-In will be April 29 – 30. Permission slips have been distributed. 

New Business: 

 Joanne found that the Town Clerk sends out a copy of birth certificate to new parents in East 

Haddam. We can include information on “Books for Newborn” as an enclosure with the birth certificate. 

We have to work on the wording. 

 Lucille passed around a draft poster for “World Wide Knitting Day” scheduled for June 18 on the 

grounds of the Rathbun. She and Michael will work on the final draft. 

New programs:  

 Marie Sola volunteered to offer a Card Making class some morning during the week. She will 

provide the materials for each participant to create two cards. Free. 

 A Chestelm nurse volunteered to do blood pressure readings once a month at the library. Free. 

 Soul Collage is a program called “Medicine Animals”. How does an animal fit into your life? Two 

2-hour classes? Joanne has more information. 

 Celina proposed an addition to the Summer Reading Program. She suggested that a library card 

application be placed in the Summer Reading Program information packet. Discussion followed about best 

way to process the application and card. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 



Lucille Gardner 

 


